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For Public Release - Attempt to Identify- BOLO 
 

Detective Cody Brown 
NLRPD Investigations Division 
Email: cody.brown@nlrpolice.org 

Phone: 501-680-8439 

ATTEMPT TO IDENTIFY – ROBBERY SUSPECT 
NLRPD DETECTIVES NEED YOUR HELP IN IDENTIFYING THIS SUSPECT 

 

 
 

The individual in this photo is a suspect of several aggravated robberies of Sonic Restaurants 
within the past few months. This suspect may also be involved in several other Sonic 

robberies throughout Central Arkansas. 
 

If you have any information regarding the robberies and/or identity of this suspect, please 
contact the NLRPD Tip Line at 501-680-8439. 

 
***The Suspect should be considered Armed and Dangerous*** 


